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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are pleased to invite you to Fareham Academy School's third Parent Engagement Evening, which 
will be held on Wednesday 26th February from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM. 

During this evening, we will share the feedback from our recent survey on the following topics: 

1. Talaxy App 
2. Bereavement Counselling in School 
3. Toilet Facilities 

The main topic for this evening will be Internet Safety and how to keep your child safe online. This is 
a particularly relevant topic as we approach Safer Internet Day 2025 on February 11th, which focuses 
on creating a safer and better internet for everyone. 

In 2025, teenagers face numerous online challenges, including: 

• Cyberbullying: Persistent harassment and bullying through digital platforms. 
• Doxxing: The malicious act of publishing private information about someone online. 
• Catfishing: Deceptive practices where someone creates a fake identity to trick others. 
• Digital Addiction: Excessive use of digital devices and social media, leading to negative 

impacts on mental health. 
• Exposure to Inappropriate Content: Encountering harmful or unsuitable material online. 
• Online Scams: Falling victim to fraudulent schemes and scams. 

Given the importance and popularity of this topic, we encourage you to book early to secure your 
place. Please submit any questions you may have in advance using the following link; 
https://www.fareham-academy.hants.sch.uk/community-engagement 

We will round off the evening with our third parent survey, which will focus on the issues your child 
has faced online or is worried about online. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us address these 
concerns effectively. 

We look forward to your participation and valuable input. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Ryan Lock 
Senior Assistant Headteacher & Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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